
  KOZLODUY NPP EAD Kozloduy 
Bulgaria, tel. 0973 7 35 30, fax 0973 7 60 27 

INFORMATION NOTICE 

 

 

 

on: Inspecting the Structural Technical Condition of Oil Supply to the Axial Pair of 

Rolling Bearings of ЦНР800-230-2 Pumps 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Kozloduy NPP EAD informs all interested parties that deadline for indicative proposals for 

“Inspecting the Structural Technical Condition of Oil Supply to the Axial Pair of Rolling Bearings 

of ЦНР800-230-2 Pumps” shall be extended by 26 February 2024 inclusive, under the conditions 

specified in the notice published in the buyer profile on the website of Kozloduy NPP EAD at: 

www.kznpp.org/Търговска дейност/ Пазарна консултация /52943.  

All interested parties may submit indicative proposals under the conditions specified in the 

notice for the specific market consultation. 

For further information contact Violetka Dimitrova, Head of Contracts Department, 

Commercial Division, telephone: +359 973 7 3977. 

Look forward to your indicative proposals. 


